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Dear City of Mercer Island/Lauren Anderson: 

 

 We are writing to comment on the proposed construction in our neighborhood. We live at 6470
East Mercer Way. The construction will use our common road. Our road was damaged somewhat
during stream restoration project this summer. We are concerned that additional construction
equipment and trucks on that road may cause further damage to the road and want to ensure that
the property owner doing the construction takes appropriate precautions to protect the road and to
fix any damage done. Can you include such conditions in the permit? 

Thanks for your consideration 

 

Roy & Kathy Umlauf 

206-200-6190 Roy’s cell 

206-200-4950 Kathy’s cell 

Roy A. Umlauf 
Shareholder

Forsberg & Umlauf, P.S.
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Seattle, WA 98164 
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